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ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS 
TO THE COMMISSION 

t CALIFORNIA STATE BUILDING 
SAN FRANCISCO. CALIFORNIA 94102 
TELEPHONE: (415) 557. 324 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

FILNO A-58436 

JUL27 197 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. W. H. Regan, Jr.  
Environmental Projects 
Branch 2 
Division of Site Safety and 
Environmental Analysis 

Gentlemen: 

The enclosed document is the Final Environmental Impact Report (ELR) in 
Application No. 58436 of San Diego Gas & Electric Company for a certificate 
of public convenience and necessity under General Order No. 131-A for the 

proposed San Onofre - Mission 230 kV Transmission Line.  

Pursuant to Rule 17.1 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the Public 
Utilities Commission, this Final EIR has been prepared by the Utilities 
Division under the direction of Mr. D. B. Steger, Chief Environmental 
Engineer, in conformance with the requirements of the California Environmental 
Quality Act and Guidelines for the Implementation of the California 
Environmental Quality Act.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Richard Tom, Project 
Engineer at telephone number (415) 557-3241.  

Very truly yours, 

D. B. Steger 
Chief Environmental Engineer 
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